
The 530 summer SSA boat to VH from Woods Hole 

 
As your SSA Board member, I have always supported the summer 530 SSA boat to VH from WH.  
This is due to town’s SelectBoards, Police and the Hospital writing letters of support in needing 
that boat in the summer to facilitate the short box truck delivery traffic getting in and out of 
towns and off the roads prior to the start of congestion, as well as getting seasonal hospital and 
other workers over to make early morning shifts. 
 
This 530 boat is, once again, being contested by some Woods Hole residents. Could you please 
get me a letter from each of you affirming your support for the seasonal 530 boat?  I have taken 
a position that I will support the 530 boat until our towns, police and hospital say they have no 
need for the trip. 
 
May I trouble you to get me a letter to this effect by the end of the week so that I can forward to 
the public record in advance of next Tuesday’s hearing? 
 
With many thanks for your patience in helping deal with this annual controversy.  
 
JMM 
jimmalkin@gmail.com 
617 416 2984 
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